
      St. Demetrius Ukrainian Orthodox Cathedral 

    www.stdemetriusuoc.org 
 641-645 Roosevelt Ave. 

                     Phone:  mobile (732) - 209 - 5994   
                 Rev. Fr. Ihor Protsak  
                     fr.i.protsak@uocofusa.org 
         Protopresbyter Dr. Taras Chubenko, Pastor Emeritus 

  Epistle: Rom. 5:1-10;        Gospel: Mt. 6:22-33. 
 

June 29th 2025 – 3rd Sunday after Pentecost. Tone 2 

Glory to Jesus Christ! 

TODAY’S SERVICES:  
Holy Sacrament of Confession 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday, June 29th – 3rd Sunday after Pentecost. Divine Liturgy at 9:30 a.m. 

Coffee hour will be served by PTA after Divine Liturgy (Downstairs at social room) 

SERVICES FOR THE WEEk 

Sunday, July 6th - 4th Sunday after Pentecost – Divine Liturgy at 9:30 a.m. 

 

Altar Servers:   Subdeacon Daniel Mazan, Qorey Carter, Ryan Fealy, Daniel Mazan, Bryce  Buitrago, 

Brandon Banko. 

  Readers: Subdeacon Thomas Bodnar, Subdeacon Daniel Mazan, Qorey Carter, Ryan Fealy.  

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Nicholas Chichik; Robert&Olga Cousins; Joyce Wizna; Diane (Decibus) 

Morgan; Richard Hrycuna; John Zelenak; Veronika Deli; Nancy Grabie; Raymond Wizna; and children of God: 
Jacob & Jonathan; Sofia, Sophia Mazan. Remembering all the sick, the suffering, those in hospitals and nursing 

homes, and all the men and women in the US Military, who serve our country and all of us. Please keep them in your 
prayers daily, asking God’s protection upon them all. 

 – Our Parish Congregation sincerely expresses greetings to our Brothers and 
Sisters of St. Demetrius Ukrainian Orthodox Cathedral who celebrate Birthdays on this following week of 
July and June: Patricia Tucker, William Buchan, Linda McClester, Nancy Novak, Michelle Chubenko, Frank 
Nagy, Joan Bodnar . May the Lord God Almighty send upon you His Blessings for many blessed years! 
If you would like to have a birthday or special event announced in the bulletin for upcoming week for a family 

member or friend not on our Church roster, please consider making a donation to the building fund in their honor. 
       

 

       

Jane and Victor Boruta 

Patricia and William Finn 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Intentions: If you have a need for prayers for any intention, please send them to me (call, 

email or text a message – contact info in this Bulletin). I will include these in my personal prayers and 

as the Liturgy is celebrated. Contact me about this via phone or email 

 

       

         

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    LET US HELP TOGETHER 

 

Altar server Qorey Carter is doing a service project titled “Pennies for Peace”. He is collecting your unwanted pennies and 

loose pocket change with all monies collected going to Kind Deeds to be used to help our wounded Ukrainian 

soldiers. The jar is in the back of the church. 

            

 ALL EMERGENCIES: PLEASE MAKE SURE TO CALL Fr. Ihor for any and all emergencies – for hospital, nursing 

home, or home visitations. Please call his Cell number 732-209-5994, if necessary, please leave a voice message, Father 

will return your call as soon as possible. 

                                     

 

New items needed for a variety of 
themed baskets (wine, children's 

games, candles) to be raffled off at 
our 

Donations of Baskets are also needed. 
Items can be brought to the Church 
basement or coffee hour. For more 
information or questions, please 

contact Ms.Joanne Stek at 
jcmaze53@gmail.com 

 

Flea Market & Vendor Event 

  - 

Sellers, Vendors and Donations 

needed! 

More details to come in the following 

weeks. 

As well as a sign-up sheet for workers. 
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